
March 9, 2024 

To:  

 

I am very disturbed that our government is working out a treaty with the World 
Health Organization (WHO) on a Global Pandemic. As I understand it, it would 
entrust our rights to this international body. This bureaucratic organization is a 
troubling experience for me to research and find out about this WHO pandemic 
treaty with the Government of Canada. 

I can imagine the W.H.O. having an advisory role. However, ultimately, Canadians 
want transparency and accountability for decisions that will deeply affect our 
freedom and health.  

Something that deeply affects our rights is being taken away from our elected 
officials and given to a questionable international body like the WHO. I strongly feel 
your constituency voted for you to retain Canadian control over an issue such as 
this. 

At this point the Government of Canada is merely months away from ratifying this 
treaty. Yet, concerned Canadians such as I, are having to research this issue out.  
Sadly, high profile Canadians and international experts are speaking out against this 
treaty.  They are providing excellent reasons why this treaty should not proceed.  

Please reply to my email below and let me know what you will do about this matter 
that is of high interest. 

Sincerely, 
 

                                                                                                          . 
Signature 
 
                                                                                                         . 
Print Name 
 
                                                                                                         .  
Email  
 

cc:  The Right Honorable Justin Trudeau (justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca) 
The Honorable Pierre Poilievre (pierre.poilievre@parl.gc.ca) 
Stand United (getupnmoveme@gmail.com) 
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